
Thank you for your support of the Woodbridge 

High School Musical Theatre Production of 

Little Shop of Horrors.  We are looking 

forward to a great production. Show dates are 

February 27-March 2, 2019. 
 

Cast members will also be participating in 

Broadway Cabaret. They are expected to 

attend all rehearsals, dress rehearsals and 

perform in both concerts on November 15 & 

16. 
 

We appreciate your assistance in honoring the 

signed contract and helping to keep your 

students schedule clear during rehearsals.  

Please plan all appointments for times other than the time we have indicated on the 

rehearsal schedule. 
 

As you are aware, schools throughout California have been severely impacted by the 

state budget crisis, and a recent legal settlement prohibits districts from charging 

fees to participate in extracurricular activities.  While some districts have opted to 

cut their musical theater programs entirely, Woodbridge High School is seeking to 

preserve this valuable opportunity by asking for donations from participating 

families. 
 

The suggested donation for “Musical Theater” is $100.00 which will help cover the 

cost of the directors, choreographers, show rental/rights, set design/building, props, 

lighting and sound; and an additional $150 to help cover the costs of costumes, etc., 

for a total suggested donation of $250.  We ask that these donations be 

submitted by November 1, 2018. Conversely, insufficient enrollment and/or 

insufficient funding will negatively impact this educational opportunity. 

 

Soliciting ads for the production program can go towards fulfilling the donation 

request. 


